Response to Non-Conformities (Ref # E00-000497-1; FCC ID:
LLP9011)

Item 1:

Item 2:

Item 3:

Item 4:

Please provide a brief description of the circuit functions of the device
along with a statement describing how the device operates.

10/27 — Receive operational description

It appears two copies of the report were provided in one pdf file. Please
explain and update if needed.

10/27 — Received revised test report. Previous test report had duplicate
information.

I note that the FCC ID number is located on the battery compartment
cover. There is a long standing Commission policy that prohibits the
FCC ID label from being located on a battery compartment cover. These
covers are frequently lost or misplaced and the consumer merely tapes
the battery into place and continues to use the transmitter. Without the
FCC ID label there is no way to determine who is responsible for
compliance of the transmitter should a problem arise.

10/27 — Customer Label Justification

The reason why the labels are in the battery compartment is that the size
of the headset label is too large to place on the outside of the unit and in
order to have consistent design with the heaset label, we decided to
place the base label also in the battery compartment. Another reason is
for better outlook if the label is in the battery compartment (just like
with most of cellular phones).

The FCC ID number needs to be placed on its own line or enclosed
within a box. Please resubmit a new label.

10/27 — Received revised label



